
The  “BROMLEY BASH” - 23rd December 2012 
 
 

As usual, we had prepared enough for ‘the 5000’, but, as in previous years, Janet phoned from 

the Eureka to say that only five members had turned up for the ride to Heswall! 

 

However, come 12.00 noon, when we already had a 

houseful, Janet rang again to say they had had two 

punctures and would be late. 

Bob busy in the kitchen - mmm 

 

 

Soup and 
goodies 

 

 

 

 

Lots of lovely prizes for the raffle 

 

So, with the soup and mulled wine ready, we were happy to start the party. 



 

 

 

Many people had 

brought gifts to add to 

the raffle prize table, 

plus the eagerly 

sought after STAR 

PRIZE: a very special 

‘Curry for Two’ - 

delivered to your door.  

 

Who did these 
wonderful posters? 

 

 

 

Once the alcohol had loosened tongues and purse strings, our team of helpers sold the raffle 

tickets. 

 

The proceeds of the collection were donated to Macmillan Nurses and Cancer Research.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once all the soup, wine, tea, coffee and mince 

pies had all gone, our guests began to drift away, 

on foot, by car, or even on bikes! 

 

 

Another successful ‘Bash’. 

Thank you all for coming. 

 

Happy New Year to everyone! 

Bob 


